GRUP YORUM WILL SOON HELD ITS 7TH CONCERT FOR AN "INDEPENDENT TURKEY"
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Grup Yorum prepares for its next concert for an "independent Turkey". It will take place on 23rd April in Yenikapi/Istanbul.
This people's concert is the seventh in sequence. The AKP tried to prevent this big concert with all means in the past years, but it couldn't stop millions of people to join.
Ahead of ongoing repression and arrests of the main group members in Istanbul a few months ago, the band will soon release its new album.
Grup Yorum gave a press statement to progressive news channels as Alevi.net, shortly before this concert, saying:
”We filled the squares and our stage through collective work... Once again we're going to perform our songs with a giant people's choral, an orchestra and with various artist friends...
The emergency state is used as a pretext for repression, workers are targetted by the government. Behind the mask of emergency state, the AKP regime hides its unlawfulness and injustice.
It doesn't even allow the merest demand for rights.
For 16 years the AKP government didn't provide anything else than oppression, torture, unemployment and poverty. During the past 16 years we kept young people as Berkin, Ugur Kaymaz,Hasan Ferit, Dilek Dogan, Ali Ismail, Abdullah Cömert and many other massacres in our mind.
Within those 16 years we keep in our mind the Kurdish cities Cizre, Sirnak, Nusaybin, Sur and many others. 
During 32 years we haven't departed a single millimeter from our struggle.. We continued to demand bread, justice and freedom.
During the last 10 years we signed the greatest and most magnificent concerts in the history of our country, hand in hand with our people.. 
We were able to share the enthusiasm to sing the songs of freedom in the squares of our country all together.
This is how we will also organize our 7th Concert for an Independent Turkey.
WE WILL BE ONE HEART.."
